
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NASHVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

March 28, 2016 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Education of the Nashville School District was called to order on 
the above date at 5:37 by President Miles Mitchell.  Other members present were: David Hilliard, 
Monica Clark, Mark Canaday, and Randy Elliott. 
 
David Hilliard made a motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting.  Mark Canaday seconded 
the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
In old business, Superintendent Douglas Graham announced that the new track has been installed and 
that painting the lines would begin later this week. It will be open to the public for walking April 4th, 
2016.   
 
Mr. Graham recommended that with 52.9% of the budget spent and an operating balance of 
$6,311,763.00 that the bills be paid.  Mark Canaday made a motion to approve and Monica Clark 
seconded the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
Mr. Graham introduced Steve Cole.  He made a presentation on a grant for a Career Coach that will be 
a partnership with CCCUA with each entity paying $25,000 a year.  The first year Nashville would only 
pay $12,875.00.  Two career coaches from other schools spoke on their responsibilities and successes.  
After much discussion, Mr. Graham recommended that the district enter into an agreement with 
Cossatot.  At 6:10, David Hilliard made a motion to approve and Mark Canaday seconded the motion.  
Monica Clark recused herself from the vote by leaving the room.  It passed 3-1 with Randy Elliott 
voting no.  Monica re-entered at 6:11. 
 
Mr. Graham recommended that the board approve the 2015 audit.  Monica Clark made a motion to 
approve and Randy Elliott seconded the motion.  It passed 5-0 
 
Mr. Graham reported that Coach Volarvich and Coach Nichols had close to 50% of the money needed 
for artificial turf.   
 
Mr. Graham recommended that the board accept the resignation Jala’vett Washington, Primary 
School custodian.  Monica Clark made a motion to approve and Mark Canaday seconded the motion.  
It passed 5-0. 
 
Mr. Graham recommended the employment of Ruth Lively for Primary School Custodian and Mindy 
Brinkman for secondary math.  Mark Canaday made a motion to approve and Monica Clark seconded 
the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:25. 
 
 
 
___________________________________                 ____________________________________ 
Miles Mitchell, President           Monica Clark, Secretary 

 


